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GRANT OF WAIVER FROM STRICT COMPLIANCE WITH
RULE 14.41(A) OF THE LISTING RULES

Reference is made to the announcement of Shineroad International Holdings Limited (the 
“Company”) dated 28 December 2020 and the supplemental announcement dated 31 
December 2020 in relation to the proposed Acquisition and the announcement in relation to 
the delay in dispatch of circular dated 19 January 2021 (the “Announcement”). Unless the 
context requires otherwise, capitalised terms used in this announcement shall have the same 
meanings as those defined in the Announcement.

Pursuant to the Announcement, the Company has previously applied for a waiver from 
strict compliance with rules 14.41(a) of the Listing Rules for an extension of time for the 
despatch of the Circular. On 22 January 2021, the Stock Exchange has granted a waiver to 
such requirement on the condition that the Circular is dispatched on or before 25 January 
2021. The Stock Exchange may withdraw or change the Waiver if the Company’s situation 
changes.
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